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From: Trial Chamber V Communications
Sent: 21 December 2022 15:27
To: ; Office of the Director DJSS
Cc:  Associate Legal 

Officer-Court Officer; Chamber Decisions Communication; Trial Chamber V 
Communications

Subject: Decision on the Registry request for authorisation not to file public redacted 
versions

Attachments: Email - 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear colleagues of the Registry,  
 
The Single Judge is of the view that, in principle, all email decisions should be made public, with redactions as 
necessary.  
 
With regard to the first email attached, related to ‘Decision on the Yekatom Defence Request  

 the Single Judge considers that the 
Registry may apply any redactions it sees fit at this point and file a lesser redacted version when possible. He 
therefore rejects the Registry’s request in relation to this email. 
 
As regards the second email attached, related to a 

 
Kind regards, TC V 
 
 

From:   
Sent: 14 December 2022 10:23 
To: Trial Chamber V Communications  
Cc: Office of the Director DJSS 

 Associate Legal Officer-Court Officer  
 

Subject: Request for authorisation not to file public redacted versions 
 
Dear colleagues of Trial Chamber V, 
 
On behalf of the Registry I bring your kind attention to the below request for authorisation for the Chamber’s 
consideration: 
 
Pursuant to decision ICC-01/14-01/18-631, the Registry is preparing to file public redacted versions of decisions 
issued by the Chamber email.  
 
The Registry would like to request the Chamber’s authorisation not to file a public redacted version of the attached 
two emails. 
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The first email is related to the “Decision on the Yekatom Defence Request for 
 The matter is still confidential and no information is available to the public.  

 
The second email is related to 

 
Any redactions applied to the emails would need to be so heavy that these would not be understandable to the 
public.  
 
The Registry remains available should the Chamber wish further clarification. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
Office of the Director DJS - Registry 
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